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No. 238  
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Health: 
 

Careflight Review 
 

1. Please advise of the status of the formal five year review of the 

CareFlight contract which was due to commence in January? 

The review commenced in January 2018, and was completed in June 

2018.  

 
2. Who is conducting the review and how much is it costing? 

The review was undertaken by Paxton Partners and the value of this 

consultancy was $250 000.  

 
3. When do you hope to have it finalised? 

The review itself was finalised in June 2018.  The review was 

commissioned by TEHS as an internal review and it is not intended for 

public release due to the commercial in confidence nature of the 

content.  

 
 
 


